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On the 26th of November 2024, H.E. Mr. OHMORI Setsuo, Ambassador of Japan to 

Botswana, extended his deepest gratitude to Chigasaki Elementary School, Tsuzuki Ward in 

Yokohama City, Japan, in recognition of their distinguished service in contributing to the 

deepening of mutual understanding and friendship between Japan and Botswana.  

The honour was conferred on them for their commitment and dedication in the 

promotion of cultural exchange through children's paintings between Japan and Botswana for 

the past 11 years. 


